
Department of Health and Human Services 

Report 
 
 
 
 

 

“Helping People Live Better Lives”    

 

 

December 15, 2024 
 
Mr. Brandon Metzler      
Clerk of the Legislature     
P.O. Box 94604     
Lincoln, NE 68509     
 
Subject: Nebraska Prenatal Plus Program Annual Report 
 
Dear Mr. Metzler: 
 
The Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) is working diligently to ensure a smooth 
and successful launch of the Prenatal Plus Program. The implementation date is January 1, 
2025. DHHS submitted a state plan amendment to our federal partners in October 2024. DHHS 
is actively engaging and educating stakeholders and Nebraskans.  
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Matthew Ahern  
Interim Director, Division of Medicaid and Long-Term Care 
 


